Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 4:01 PM

To: ‘Gonzales, Clair'; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly; hprice@blm.gov
Cc: Tavarez, lke; Rebecca Haskell; Sheldon Hitchcock; Dakota Neel; DeAnn Grant
Subject: RE: COG - Michalada Federal #3D Closure Request (2RP-4152)

RE: COG * 2RP-4152
Your request for closure of the above referenced release is approved. Federal sites will require like approval from BLM.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748-1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Gonzales, Clair <Clair.Gonzales@tetratech.com>

Sent: Monday, April 2, 2018 1:27 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>;
Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>; hprice@blm.gov

Cc: Tavarez, lke <lke.Tavarez@tetratech.com>; Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>; Sheldon Hitchcock
<SLHitchcock@concho.com>; Dakota Neel <DNeel2@concho.com>; DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>

Subject: COG - Michalada Federal #3D Closure Request (2RP-4152)

Good Afternoon,
Attached is the closure report for the above referenced site located in Eddy County, New Mexico. The
closure report details the sampling and remediation activities performed at the site. Let me know if

you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Clair Gonzales

Clair Gonzales | Project Manager
Phone: 432.687.8123| Mobile 432.260.8634 | Fax:432.682.3946
clair.gonzales@tetratech.com

www.tetratech.com






